
 
 
 
 

Join the Hope Street Café Training Program! 
 

 
 

Eat & Drink, Connect & Create 
 

There are two locations of the Hope Street Café. Hope Street Café on 

Boundary is located in the heart of West End at 170 Boundary Street and 

Hope Street Café is based at the Brisbane Common Ground building at 15 

Hope Street in South Brisbane. 
 

Hope Street Café is a social enterprise by Micah Projects providing this 

space for community and culture, for training and employment, and for 

events and exhibitions. The Hope Street Café is a non-profit business 

connecting the community with people who have been excluded from the 

workforce, in defence of local food production and a diverse, inclusive local 

neighbourhood. 
 

Hope Street Café is also a blank canvas, and the colour and life is supplied 

by the people on both sides of the counter. Come eat, drink, connect, and 

create with us and be part of creating a community of hope. 
 

 

Training Program 
The Hope Street Cafés are social enterprises that provide volunteering, 

hospitality industry training and employment opportunities for people who 

face barriers to work. The cafes operate in partnership with TAFE 

Queensland Brisbane and the local hospitality scene and be an inclusive 

community asset and hub. This training is funded by Skilling Queenslanders 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

for Work and there are no out of pocket expenses to you to participate in 

this program. 
 

 
 
 

Training Course Details 
The Hope Street Cafe training programs deliver accreditation in: 

 

 Certificate II in Skills for Work/Vocational Pathways 
 

In conjunction with either: 
 

 Certificate II in Hospitality – Café and Barista; or 

 Certificate II in Hospitality – Kitchen Operations 
 

These courses are undertaken at the TAFE Queensland Brisbane South 

Bank Campus and are complimented by wrap around support a 

Participation Worker and from Micah Project’s Support and Advocacy 

workers to break down barriers to accessing training and employment 

such as: 
 

 Access to childcare; 

 Access to transport; 

 Access to appropriate clothing such as chef shoes, uniforms and aprons. 
 

The courses run for around 12 weeks inclusive of a two week work experience  
program. The next course starts on the 3rd of October 2017. 

 

 
 
 

What happens at the first meeting? 
We’ll make a time to meet, to walk you through the café and explain how 

we operate over a coffee. You are welcome to bring a support person, 

relative or friend. We’ll discuss your work experience and how we can help 

you to develop your skills in the hospitality industry – and make some new 

friends while you’re here. 
 
 

If you’re interested please give Annette a call on 07 3036 4464 or 

0439 405 565. Or you can email annette.gillespie@micahprojects.org.au 

mailto:annette.gillespie@micahprojects.org.au

